MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and City Council

FROM: Councilor Solesbee, Subcommittee Chair
Faye Stewart, Public Works & Development Director

SUBJECT: SUPPLEMENTAL MEMO REGARDING URBAN FORESTRY
COMMITTEE MEMBER APPOINTMENTS

DATE: January 20, 2022

Background

On January 20, 2022, the Subcommittee to interview prospective applicants to the Urban
Forestry Committee completed its interview process. There were three applicants considered for
three available seats on the Committee:

e Jimmy Schaper, Incumbent
e Ona Chambers, Incumbent
e Mark McCaffery

Recommendation

The subcommittee recommends to Council the appointment of Jimmy Schaper, Ona Chambers,
and Mark McCaffery to three-year terms beginning January 1, 2022 and expiring December 31,
2024.

Cost

none

W % Ty AEX
#Richard Meyers, City Manager Faye Stewart, Public Works &

Development Director




